@se.com> From:

Sent: mercredi 8 janvier 2020 14:31 To: Diederik.SAMSON@ec.europa.eu

Cc: (CAB-TIMMERMANS);

Subject: Meeting request - Schneider Electric

Dear Mr. Samson,

First of all, I would like to wish you a happy new year.

I am writing to you following our meeting at the European Alliance to Save Energy we had before the Christmas break

As you may remember, Im working for Schneider Electric, a leading company in energy management and industrial automation, being headquarter un France. We are a global leader in energy efficiency, smart grid and renewable energy integration among others issues.

As discussed shortly. I would be very grateful if we could meet with you in order to discuss about the Green Deal initiative and propose some ideas on how to catch up on some of the major gaps related to the energy transition (especially related to energy efficiency).

As will be in Brussels on February 18 (https://www.se.com/ir/ir/about-us/newsroom/experts/christel-heydemann.html), we would greatly honoured if we could meet with you at that point. Thanks a lot. Kind regards,



^{*}Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail











